
 
 

 

2 April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Stage 3 Camp – Bedding and Final arrangements 
 
 
Roll call for the Stage 3 camp on Monday morning, 8 April will be at 7.45am as we are leaving at 8am. 
Students are to bring their own recess and lunch on Monday.  
 
Just a reminder that students are to bring their own bath towel and a sleeping bag or linen. If students 
would like to bring their own pillow that is permitted also. 
 
Please ensure all bags are clearly labelled. 
 
 
 
Lyndal Davis, Aaron McKrell and Debbie Burke    Annette Wein 
Stage 3 Teachers        Principal 
 
 


